
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 10/23/2014 2:52:01 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: National Guard

Title: Mrs
First Name: Ann
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Westcott
Suffix: 
Street Address: 413 Cedar Drive North
Street Address 2: 
City: Surfside Beach
State: SC
Zip: 29575
Phone: 843 995 1373

Email: cedardrive@frontier.com

Affiliation: South Carolina Resident
Message:
  I was very upset to learn Obama is planning to send some of our National Guard members to 
Africa.  The purpose of the National Guard is to assist and protect people in our state should we 
experience a hurricane or any other sort of disaster.
   I just hope you remember the National Guard serves at the pleasure of the Governor not the 
President.  Taking advantage of our SC citizens in this manner is totally uncalled for and totally 
illegal.  
   STAND YOUR GROUND!!


